ENCLOSURE
NOTICE OF DEVIATION

Alabama Power Corporation Docket No. 50-348
Farely Unit 1 License No. NPF-2

The following deviation was identified during a Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(NRC) inspection conducted on April 4-8, 1988,

Farley FSAR Section 9B,2.2.2 states that storage of combustible materials
is authorized only in areas separated from safe shutdown related areas by
approved fire walls, doors and ceilings {i.e., proper storage areas).

Contrary to the above, at the time of the inspection, Unit 1, Room 444, was
being utilized as a designated combustible storage area; however, the
partial height separation walls of the room were not approved rated fire
walls,

Please provide to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, ATTN: Document
Contro) Desk, Washington, DC 20555, with a copy to the Regional Administrator,
Region 11, and a copy to the NRC Resident Inspector, in writing within 30 days
of the date of this Notice, the reasons for the deviation, the corrective steps
which have been taken and the results achieved, the corrective steps which will
be taken to avoid further deviations, and the date when your corrective action
will be completed. Where good cause is shown, consideration will be given to
extending the response time,

Security or safeguards information should be submitted as an enclosure to
facilitate withholding it from public disclosure as required by 10 CFR 2,790(d)
or 10 CFR 73.21,

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
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Alan R, Herdt, Chief
Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety
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this /" "day of May 1988
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